

City of New Bedford Conservation Commission • Department of Environmental Stewardship

133 William Street · Room 304 · New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 Telephone: (508) 991.6188

Conservation • Environmental Stewardship • Resilience

Conservation Comments on Planning Board Case # 21-21 Cisco Signage June 3, 2021

The Conservation Agent Chance Perks on behalf of the Conservation Commission has reviewed the Planning Packet and require the applicant to submit a Request for a Determination of Applicability (RDA) before proceeding with this project.

The applicant can reach out the Chance with any questions or concerns at Chancery.perks@newbedford-ma.gov.

As of the writing of this memo on June 3, 2021, the applicant has been in initial contact and has been made aware of these requirements.

Sincerely, Chancery Perks

